

TOWER VIEWS

October 27, 2011

Clinton United Methodist Church 601 S. Fourth St. · Clinton, Missouri 660-885-5597 · www.clintonumc.net

MINISTRY STAFF
Dr. David A. Maggi - Pastor
Sam Lucas - Director of Music & Organist
Jennifer Kiely - Youth Leader
Rev. Carl Whitacre - Pastor Emeritus

<u>In Memoriam</u>

we don't see
them anymore,
but we
hear them.
they say old
things to us
that seem new
because we
weren't ready
to hear
back when they
said them.
they live on
because we do.

all saints day

d maggi

Dorothy Hampton Lou Allen Marilyn Spradling Lorene Phillips Gladys Kingsley Doris Rayfield Linda Coleberd Lyle Cummings Nikki Bergschneider Irene Henry Herman Pomperien Rheabelle Johns Lois Gregory Mable Wagoner Ellen Hoppe Marie Stoneman Rufus Massey Gary Mosley

Next Sunday Sermon Text Acts 3: 1-8



John Chapin, Irene Powell and John Williams Serving Our Country Overseas Brett Barbee

Chris Lindsey

Donna Rader

Let us remember our world's leaders in our

Communiversity Class To Be Rescheduled-

The "Being Methodist" class led by Dr. David Maggi scheduled for Wednesday, November 9 has been temporarily postponed. Please check the newsletter at a later date for more information on the new date and time.

Be sure to get your tickets to the November 15th Vienna Boy's Choir concert here at the church. Only 400 tickets were printed - act now, so you will not be disappointed. Tickets are \$15 each and can be purchased at the Chamber of Commerce Depot or the Church Office.

Communiversity Class Coming Up-

Monday ,November 7, at 12:00 noon Genieve Huenefeldt and Carol Wright will be exploring the History of the Clinton United Methodist Church. There will be a light lunch of soups and dessert served during the presentation. Please let the church office know in advance if possible to help the women know how much food to prepare.

DON'T FORGET!!!!

Vlight Savings

Daylight Savings
Time ends early on Sunday morning,
November 6. Don't forget to set your
clocks BACK one hour before you go
to bed on Saturday, November 5!

Calender of Events

Sunday, October 30

8:30 - Early Worship Service

9:00 - Continental Breakfast

9:30 - Sunday School

10:30 - Morning Worship

Monday, October 31

8:00 - Staff Meeting

6:00 - Handbells

6:30 - Learn Mahjongg

Tuesday, November 1

1:00 - Visitation

Wednesday, November 2

11:00 - Ministerial Alliance

3:30 - Angelus Choir

3:30 - Open Gym

7:00 - Chancel Choir

Friday, November 4

6:00 - Fun on Friday

Saturday, November 5

Daylight Savings Time ends early on Sunday morning, November 6. Don't forget to set your clocks back one hour before you go to bed on Saturday, November 5!!!



October 30 Worship Assistants



Greeters - Ralph & Linda Sites, Ed & Kay Morehead Ushers - Larry & Eunice Wright

Sound System - 8:30 - Randall & Deborah Elrod

10:30 - Brian & Marnie Bellamy

Van Driver - Andy Ford

Gathering Music - 8:30 - Frances Harvey

10:30 - David Cummings

Children's Sermon - Marnie Bellamy

Christmas Cheer is just around the corner...

The Samaritan Center will be handing out items for just two days; because of the short amount of time they will need many workers! If you would like to volunteer please call 885-4340 to discuss volunteer times with Mary Jo. Any donations can be brought to the church by November 21! Any and everything is appreciated!

Turkey Dinner-

The Holy Rosary Catholic Church will hold their annual Turkey Dinner Sunday,



November 6, from 11:30 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. Cost is \$10 for adults and \$5 for children 10 and under. The dinner will be in the new cafeteria at the Holy Rosary Catholic School. Everyone is welcome and carry out is available.

Thank you church family for your prayers and acts of kindness during my recent hospital stay and convalescence. Your thoughtfulness will always be remembered. May God bestow His richest blessings on each of you.

- Dorothy Steward

The local clothes closet is in need of middle school and high school clothes and coats.



The clothes closet is a room located in the Clinton Middle School. It provides coats and clothes to children in need. Right now there is a shortage of clothes for middle and high school students.

For the next month Alex Jones will be collecting coats and Jared Goodbrake will be



collecting jr high and sr high new and gently used clothes. Drop boxes are provided outside Jennifer Kiely's office.

Clinton United Methodist ChurchThank you for supporting the
Festival of Sharing. This gift continues the
growing, sharing and celebration of
God's abundance and will change the life of
someone around the world that will be forever
grateful.

"May God give you heaven's dew and earth's richness- an abundance of grain and new wine." - Genesis 27:28

- Festival of Sharing Coordinator